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UNAMA CONDEMNS ATTACKS ON AFGHAN INSTITUTIONS AND EMBASSIES 
 
 
KABUL, 16 APRIL 2012 – The United Nations Assistance Mission in Afghanistan (UNAMA) 
condemns the attacks launched yesterday by armed insurgents on Afghan institutions and 
foreign embassies in several provinces, including the capital Kabul.  
 
Those responsible for orchestrating these attacks in densely populated urban centres have also 
shown a callous disregard towards civilian casualties. 
 
UNAMA acknowledges the efficient work of the Afghan National Security Forces in their 
response to the attacks and regrets all casualties suffered. 
 
UNAMA calls on all parties to the conflict in Afghanistan to place civilian protection as their top 
priority and take all steps necessary to prevent civilian casualties. 
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